
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 22 -  Friday 4th March 

What a great week we have had at school this week.  World Book Day was a really fun day yesterday, it is  

super seeing the children so inspired by what they are reading and sharing their love of books with other  

children in the school.  We enjoyed a costume show off, book quote hunt, reading to our house team mates, a 

cake sale and a book swap.  Thank you to everyone for supporting the occasion.  We raised £109.75 to update 

our library shelves.  Happy reading! 

 

 

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 



Dates 

7 March 22—Class 3 trekking on Rough Tor 

11 March 22—Blue and Yellow for Ukraine day 

17 & 18 March 22—Bikeability R, Y1 and Y4. 

29 March 22—Parents Evening 

30 March 22—Parents Evening 

6 April 22—Warbstow Fun Run 

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

Warbstow’s Fun Run—Wednesday 6th April 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a Fun Run for all the children to take part in on  

Wednesday 6th April.  The children will start their training next Thursday!  It is a nice route up to the church 

and surrounding area.  More information will follow about the day itself but please ensure all children have 

PE kits in schools and spare socks for Thursday next week. 

After School Clubs 

There will be NO SAT’s booster club on Monday 7th March and NO choir club on Tuesday 8th March. 

Football, sports hall athletics and story club will be on as normal. 

Ukraine  

The news about the Russian invasions of Ukraine has brought worldwide shock and condemnation.  As best 

we can we shield the children from the news that may cause distress or worry.  However, the ‘chatter’ they 

may have had access to via the TV or radio, may lead to questions.  Any discussions are always handled  

sensitively but in an informed manner which provides simple facts, and reassurances that there is no direct 

impact on them.  The BBC’s Newsround programme seeks to set out a very simplified version of the news 

for children and may be helpful. We held an assembly this week in which we thought about the children and 

families in Ukraine. We have reminded the children that if they have any worries or concerns about this, or 

anything at all, they can talk to any adult in school.  An open and warm response to children’s questions is 

vital to give them the reassurance that as adults, we will provide them with a safe and nurturing  

environment and one where they can talk to us about anything.  If you have any concern or wish to alert us 

to any questions your child has been asking at home, please do get in touch. 

Please see the attached letter with Aspire’s response to the unfolding crisis in Ukraine. A special day in 

planned for next Friday 11th March to show our solidarity with Ukraine. 

Bee Garden Project 

Katie is still looking for donations of well rotted manure, top soil and compost for the bee garden project. If 

you are able to help please let Katie Webb or the office know.  

Lunches 

Please ensure lunches for next week are order by Sunday 6th March. 

Class 3 orders placed for Monday 7th have been cancelled and cost refunded. 


